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April 30, 2021 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

 

Richmond County School System considers the health and well-being of our students, teachers, and staff to 

be of the utmost importance. It is with that in mind that this letter is being sent home for your information. 

Belair K-8 School has been impacted by an increase in COVID-19 related absence in our staff.  

 

We are committed to ensure the safest environment for our students and staff.  As a result, Belair K-8 
School will transition to Learn@Home instruction on Monday, May 3, 2021 through Friday, May 7, 2021. 
Students will return on Monday, May 10, 2021.  

  

Learn@Home instructions are being sent home with your student today. If you have not received notification 

that your child has had direct contact with a COVID positive case, they are not required to self-isolate.  

 

During this time, your child’s teacher will support instruction and learning. Students will be considered present 

for the Learn@Home period as long as all assignments are completed.  We will continue to work closely with 

local public health officials to ensure the proper recommendations are followed to act in the best interest of 

our students, teachers and staff.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Mr. Josh Workman 

Principal 

Belair K-8 School 


